BARRINGTON UNITED BOWLING CLUB NEWSLETTER

 12th March 2014 = CLOSING DAY 12TH APRIL = MEAL SAME AS XMAS
Welcome to all members to the March newsletter from your club.

We have completed two major projects this season and the one, the new boundary fence, hopefully can help get our club more members with the public able to see what is happening behind the fence. We always must keep looking for more members, your neighbours, friends or family, get them down to give bowls a try at anytime. Our club has a policy of increasing membership each year.
The other project was the new club jackets and these do show Barrington United club to other clubs. Both these projects had involvement from several members but thanks must go to Gerard Moot for convening both projects. 

MIB – Mates in Bowls – on for five Wednesdays.  – was a successful event held prior to Xmas on five Wednesdays and this season we had twelve teams and the event was a great success. Thanks to all club members who helped in any way to the success of this event.

Bowls NZ “XMAS BOWLS”  - we had two very successful event this season and another washed out.  We also had some other casual bowlers and other events over this season and these events must be continued for the growth of our club and bowls generally.
Sponsors:

Our club is dependent on our sponsors if we are to survive. They play a major part of our income from tournament sponsors or Charitable Trusts that cover various projects around the club.  Please tell sponsors you are from Barrington United when supporting them.
Our club Motto: We support our sponsors because they support us.

Tournament sponsors:

Ascot TV on Colombo                   Fresh Meats Barrington        Lion Nathan Breweries

Plumb Right Plumbing Services     AMI Insurance Sydenham    Briggs Auto Services

SBS Bank             Lamb and Hayward            Beckenham Court Retirement Village               
Club booklet sponsors:

House of Travel Barrington    CIVIC Video    Anderson and Hill- Barrington Mall
 Bark Avenue Grooming    Unichem Pharmacy           Subway Barrington

Bowlpak “Golden Life Plan”

Charitable Trust:   Pub Charity / Canterbury Community Trust 
                               Lion Foundation / NZCT

Pub Charity and Canterbury Community Trust have for the last three seasons supported to green maintenance contractor’s fees – please advertise these trustsas we need this contribution to survive.

Lion Foundation = Boundary fence contribution and NZCT = Club Shirts

Briggs Auto – Warrant of Fitness voucher for $30 from Adrian Oulaghan / Dave Thompson.  Purchase now as need to be used by November 2014. This is a good deal.  The club charging $30 for $36 job.  I can recommend Briggs Auto Services Barrington Street.  
Security is always an issue about our club and by opening up our boundary fence and replacing with 2.5 metre fence it hopefully helps our unwanted visitors.
Please remember if you are last to leave the club set the alarm and lock the gate correctly please.

Inter club results: Barrington United Sevens were second in section and play off post section 12th April. GOOD LUCK.
Barrington United Eights also second in section – post section last Sunday 3 / nil win in morning round but lost three nil in final. A good effort by these teams.
Manning Cup – Barrington finished fifth equal in this event and thanks to all who played, the women contributed at least four players each week.

Champion of Champion events:
Singles both men – Dave Thompson and women – Byrone Immers only had one round.

Colts – Russell Douglas two rounds.

Fours – Daphne Pickett Pat McGarva Rhonda Irving Betsy Lawton – 3 rounds / great effort

· Les Hoare Merv Ward Owen Giddens Roy Brown – two rounds.

Pairs this Saturday – Barrington United used all day for this event.

Club Championships: since Xmas other than names above.

Pairs Women – Pat McGarva Betsy Lawton   Men – Adrian Oulaghan Graeme Walsh

Triples close to finals. All championship up to date – thanks to all players for keeping to schedule this season.

Club events: 1st March - L.Thompson Memorial drawn Pairs = Owen Giddens Joy Etches
                      8th March – M & S. Bell Memorial - Roger Southgate Croy Gordon Roberts Peter Clement

Please support all Saturday events for next few Saturdays as season almost over.

22nd March / 29th March / 5th April and 12th April all sponsored events – mixed drawn – name on board for each Saturday by 12 noon for draw for 1PM START

Mid Week: Edwards Cup – Monday men has been played most Mondays October / March and this event will continue next season with help from some ex United members providing extra players. Gerard Moot said the last day on Monday was at Barrington United and a good success with Elmwood overall winners.
Bernie Bigg – Monday women event and Barrington United overall winners for season, well done ladies, all the best to all women players that contributed to this event.

Tuesday Mid Week Friendly – Tournament held at Barrington United next Tuesday as one of the greens and Barrington United have two teams entered so all the best for this event. John Chisholm as convenor has managed this group very well over this season.
Thursday mixed roll up and mid week competitions have been progressing each Thursday also.

Tournaments: The Open tournament on Sunday 23rd February was fully planned but weather interrupted this event and will be completed 23rd March. This has full sixteen teams and the majority from other clubs. Hopefully weather BETTER THIS MONTH.
Women – Open Triples Wednesday 26th March – hopefully full field also.

Thursday Open Triples tomorrow and April left – thanks to all involved in helping to run this event – particularly Roger Southgate Croy who has said after five seasons we must have another convenor next season. Thank you Roger for your efforts as convenor for this period.
Website: www.barringtonunited.weebly.com is our new website that is developing and hopefully all members with computer access have visited this site. If you have any topics for website contact Dave Thompson.
Our green and surrounds are in excellent condition and green wise thanks must go to our contractor, Max Farrell and the other members that roll and complete any other maintenance as required. Our green have received excellent comments from all the players. Our own members are saying that Barrington United has never been better throughout the whole season.

